Working to end domestic abuse in Cumberland County
P.O. Box 704, Portland, ME 04104 • (207) 767-4952 • FAX (207) 767-8109
E-mail: familycrisis@familycrisis.org • www.familycrisis.org

August 30, 2017

Town of Windham 8 School Road Windham ME 04062



Dear Town of Windham:

This letter is to thank-you for the Town of Windham's recent FY18 allocation of \$1,000. This financial assistance to Family Crisis Services is much appreciated. Allocations such as yours are critical to achieving our mission. Designations such as yours support our 24-hour hotline, emergency shelter, and other important services.

We want you to know that your allocation will immediately go to work supporting victims and survivors of domestic violence in Cumberland County, and in our efforts to prevent future violence. We invite you to stay connected to this work through our website: www.familycrisis.org and our social media accounts. We are engaged in many activities to end violence and abuse; you are a part of that effort.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Hobbs, Executive Director

Family Crisis Services is a nonprofit organization, under IRS code section 501(c)3.

No goods or services were received in exchange for this gift.



